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Armed Robbery 
 
Report Number: 24-5888 
 
On Saturday, November 9, 2024, at approximately 10:00 pm, Culver City Police 

received a report of an armed robbery that occurred earlier that morning at 

approximately 3:00 am. 

Initial investigation indicates that the victim was standing in a parking lot with a 

friend on the 3800 block of Midway Avenue, when two suspects approached the 

victim. Suspect one (S/1) stood in front of the victim and pointed a black semi-

automatic handgun at the victim’s chest. Suspect two (S/2) walked behind the 

victim and struck him in the upper back area. The suspects demanded the 

victim’s watch. In fear for his life, the victim handed over the watch to S/1 and 

S/2. Both suspects then entered a black four door vehicle and drove north on 

Midway Avenue, then eastbound on Venice Boulevard and out of sight. 

Anyone with additional information regarding this case is encouraged to contact 
the Culver City Police Department Public Information Officer, Jennifer Atenza, at 
(310) 253- 6120, email jennifer.atenza@culvercity.org, or the Watch Commander 
at (310) 253-6202.  
 
Suspects: (S/1) Male, Black, adult, 5’7-5’9, thin build, approximately 20-25 years 
old, wearing a black ski mask, white and purple jacket, and black pants 
 
(S/2) Male, Black, adult, 5’7-5’9, thin build, approximately 20-25 years old, wearing 
a black ski mask, red jacket, and black pants 
 
(S/3) Unknown 
 
Suspect Vehicle: Black, four door sedan with tinted windows 
 
Weapon: 2 semi-automatic handguns 
 
Property Taken: Rolex watch with silver band, black face with diamonds, worth 
approximately $12,000.00 
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